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The principal,

St. Patricks Primary School
Gregory Rd.
Lochinvar 2321

January 2020

| am writing to express our appreciation for the wonderful contribution the students of St. Patricks
Primary school made to the $t. Vincent de Paul Christmas appeal.

| would like them to know that their donations were put to good use in making up the Christmas
hampers which were distributed to more than 80 less fortunate families in our local region.

Thank you to the students, parents and teachers for their efforts which were amazing.

Thank you once again and we look forward te continuing our relationship for many years to come

Warren Clarke,

President

St. Vincent de Paul Society, Fast Maitland



